Tender Notice

Bharat Heavy Electricals Ltd. (BHEL), Government of India Undertaking has
advertised for procurement of SS Seamless U Tubes for their Hyderabad Unit in
Telangana state in India, through press and BHEL website.

All the SS Seamless U Tubes Manufacturers for High Pressure Feedwater
application for power plant may go through the website "www.bhel.com" and
"http://eprocure.gov.in" for the details of the tender and submit their most
competitive bids in two part as per the tender specifications.

For any other information, please contact:

Karthik

Purchase Officer

Phone: +91 40 2318 2103/ 2318 5231/ 2318 2202
E-mail ID: karthik@bhel.in / malp-r@bhel.in



